Dear aHUS Community:

In recognition of aHUS Awareness Day 2019, Alexion is pleased to be joining your efforts to
support aHUS patients around the world by hosting a blood donor drive and organ donor
registration at our corporate headquarters in Boston, MA and our New Haven, CT offices with
our One Source team.

As a company focused on discovering and delivering transformative medicines, technologies
and patient-support services to people living with rare diseases, it is our responsibility to
listen to and understand the needs of patients and caregivers. We have heard your call to
action and want to express our continued commitment to the aHUS community and support
of your aHUS awareness day blood drive initiative.

We also want to recognize the resiliency of people living with aHUS and the support provided
by caregivers and patient organizations like the aHUS Alliance.

Sincerely,

Alexion Patient Advocacy

Wendy Erler Tricia Oppelt

Head of Patient Insights and Advocacy Director, US Patient Advocacy

Walter Atzori Isabelle Schatz

Senior Director, Global Patient Advocacy Director, Patient Advocacy DACH
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